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Dear Rumboldswhyke families, 
 

Welcome to the penultimate Friday of the term! Can you believe that we are a third of 
the way through the school year already? How can that possibly be? 

 
The temperature has certainly dropped this week and there is a 
possibility of snow in the coming week. Please send your children  
wrapped up warm with gloves, hat, scarf and coat. 
 
We have certainly had a busy week! 
 

Thank you to all who donated, helped set up, run a stall and tidy 
up afterwards and a huge thank you to the Immanuael Church 
Chichester for building the most magical Grotto. The children 
loved their visit past the wintery Christmas trees and through the 
penguin palace to the North Pole. You all helped raise an 
incredible £521, which will be 
put towards purchasing a 
laptop trolley, so we can fully 
utilise our impressive bank of 
laptops. 

 
 
On Tuesday, the choir walked into Chichester to sing carols around 
the large Christmas Tree near the Market Cross. They sang their 
little hearts out and gathered an impressive audience. The choir will 
also be singing at St. George's Church Christmas fair tomorrow. Please 
pop along if you can make it. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next week is also extremely busy with our children performing to audiences and watching another 
performance at the Minerva Theatre.  
 
On Monday, Year 1/2 will take to the stage twice to perform ‘A Little Bird Told 
Me’. The singing is sounding beautiful and the costumes are rather 
stunning.  Fortunately, this year we have enough room for everyone who has 
requested a ticket for ether the 2pm or 5pm performance. Your child will have 
been given your entrance tickets yesterday. 
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On Wednesday, the whole school is going to see Dear Santa at the 
Minerva Theatre and on Thursday our youngest children take to the stage 
in St. George's Church at 10.30am, to create a nativity tableau. Everyone 
welcome! Our eldest children will narrate the story and our parents will 
join in (we hope) singing some traditional Christmas carols. Please get 
your voices warmed up, we really need you! 
As this is an act of worship, we ask you not to take photographs please. 

 
 
 

Christmas Post Boxes 
These will be open for the children to post cards to their friends throughout  
the school. Cards will be delivered to the classes in the afternoon. Please ensure 
the child’s name and class are written on the envelope.  

 
 
Lisa Harris 
 
Head of School 
 

 

 Diary Dates 

 
9th   Blue Class Lantern Parade 3.15 - 4pm – details to follow 
12th   Christmas lunch for the children  

Yellow Class Christmas production 2pm & 5pm 
14th   CFT visit for the children to see ‘Santa Live’ 
15th   Nativity in St George’s Church 10.30am 
16th   Last day of autumn term 
 
January 2023 
3rd  First day of spring term 
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